

Meeting minutes for 06/14/2018

President Marcus, KF4YHP, greeted folks.

Treasurer Report

- Treasurer was absent, last report was 12,664 in bank, all bills paid.

Secretary / Webmaster Report

- Robert reminded folks of the SLACK page, w4shl.slack.com. If you are not on slack, you can join our group at:
https://join.slack.com/t/w4shl/shared_invite/enQtMzcyNDc2NDk1OTU4LTRiZDBiYjc1MmM5ZDMzNzlkMzgZNGE3YzA3NTcxZGZlMzYyYzYxMThiMzVIMjA4NGU2OWU4MzFkM2E2N2MyM2U
- Last test session we had 9 people taking exams, two of which were upgrades, the other 7 Techs. Everyone who attended passed the exam they came for.

Vice Presidents Report

- Asked about upcoming programs. What about a project that we do over one or more meetings? Specifically, the BitX kits. <http://www.hfsignals.com>
- Next program Bill Davidson will continue his FT8 Presentation.

Presentation.

The presentation was led by our Field Day chairman, Randy KW4RTR, and was all about Field Day. As part of the presentation a demo was done of the N3FJP software, and it was installed on several computers.

For information on how to use the logging software, N3FJP, please see the video at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ojb8kj_qieY

For more information on Field Day, including the address and times, please see our field day page on our website: <http://w4shl.com/fieldday.php>